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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Qatar and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
We note with appreciation steps taken by the Government of Qatar to implement recommendations from previous UPR cycle. In this regard, Georgia welcomes Qatar’s efforts towards promotion the rights of migrant workers and encourages the Government to further strengthen measures in this direction. 
We appreciate the initiatives of Qatar to help States achieve the 2030 Sustainable Development Goals through international cooperation projects.
Georgia positively notes Qatar’s efforts to enhance the rights of women and encourages the Government to take further steps towards promoting gender equality at all levels.
Georgia would like to recommend to Qatar:
•	To further strengthen policies aimed at tackling the problem of the gender-based violence.
•	To intensify efforts aimed at combating human trafficking.
We wish the Delegation of Qatar a successful UPR.   
